
  

 

April 23, 1996 
 
 

ALL ASSOCIATION MEMBERS 
 
 

Circular Letter No. 96-1252 
 
 

RE: ACCCT Communications Questionnaire 

MWCIA is involved in a joint venture with seven other independent bureaus known as the American 
Cooperative Counsel on Compensation Technology (ACCCT). The attached letter will provide 
background as to ACCCT's purpose. Also attached is a questionnaire prepared by ACCCT participants. 
It is intended to provide ACCCT with information vital to their long range goals. We would appreciate it 
if you could complete the questionnaire. 

Thank you for your time. 

Very truly yours, 

JOHN P. HILDEBRANDT  

President 
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